
 

 

17th February 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

It’s been another busy week in school at the end of a very long and busy half term. We 

hope you enjoy reading the newsletter. 
 

Industrial Action 

School will be closed on Tuesday 28th February (second day back) due to Industrial Action. 
 

Congratulations 

Congratulations to Itxaso who have birth to Nahia on Valentine’s Day. 
 

Free School Meals 

Vouchers will be sent out on Monday to all those pupils on benefit based FSM for over half 

term. Text messages will be sent and/or email when these are available to redeem. 

 

This week…. 

 

Lakes 5 and Lakes 6 had a lovely afternoon on Wednesday focused on Valentine's Day! 

They mixed love potions, had valentines crumpets, decorated biscuits and done matching 

activities with love hearts. 

    
 

Lakes 8 and 9 had a fab day at Walby Farm. 

    
 

 



 

 

 

The police have visited Mountains 2 as part of our People Who Help Us topic.  The 

students enjoyed trying on the uniforms, riding in the police car and listening to the 

sirens.  Students all really enjoyed the visit and thank you to the police officer's from 

Workington for taking the time to come to school.  

    
 

Mountains 8 have been looking at and creating their own optical illusions this week as part 

of a SkillsBlox task. From a range of given options, each group chose which illusions they'd 

like to create ranging from picking up a painted line, surfing on a classmate, making people 

giant & tiny, as well as eating our classmates!  

    
 

6th Form have been putting their maths skills into practice whilst catching the train this 

week. 

    
 

  



 

 

 

Arron from Mountains 9 has secured a donation of 500 bricks from Travis Perkins to be 

used for bricklaying lessons this term. 

   
 

Diary Date 

Thursday 2nd March - World Book Day: Pupils can come to school dressed up as their 

favourite character or a character from a book if they wish. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 
 

Sam and the team 

 


